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CHILDREN’S ONLINE PRIVACY PROTECTION POLICY (COPPA) 
Effective July 29, 2013

It is the policy of State Employees Credit Union to comply with the Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act of 
1998 (COPPA) a United States federal law, located at 15 U.S.C. §§ 6501–6506 (Pub.L. 105–277, 112 Stat. 2581-
728, enacted October 21, 1998). State Employees Children’s Online Privacy Protection Policy is intended to 
protect our youngest members who are under 13 years of age. State Employees Credit Union does not offer 
any financial or educational products online geared directly towards children, however; State Employees 
Credit Union recognizes its responsibility to protect the privacy of its youngest members. We do not knowingly 
solicit or collect personal information from children and we do not knowingly market to children online without 
parental or guardian consent or notification. 
State Employees Credit Union may collect information on domain names, dates and times of visits, and number 
of page views. This information contains no personal information. It will be used to keep track of usage of our 
site, and it will help us to continue to improve the overall value of the site. Visitor information is never sold, given, 
or discussed with third parties.
Any correspondence and online information received from a child will be used solely to respond directly to the 
child’s request. For those parent(s) of a child whom has sent emails to State Employees Credit Union regarding 
items posted to our website, they will have the right to review the information their child sent to us. 
State Employees Credit Union is committed to protecting our youngest members. If you believe your child has 
provided personally identifiable information to State Employees Credit Union online and you wish to review and 
delete such information, please contact us at 800-983-7328 or at questions@secunm.org.


